



I am writing in respect of the Licence for work to tree at 23 Dovercourt Road. 

The proposed work is to undertake targeted pruning to bring the tree into shape. In doing this, we will be aiming to maintain the integrity and health of the internal branches, minimising any shock, and promoting a healthy recovery. As you are aware, a substantial part of the tree has already been removed on one side distorting the shape considerably. The proposed work would involve bringing in the lateral branches by 1-2 meters and the height by 1-1.5 meters, if necessary. This will achieve an improvement in light and shape whilst minimising any harm to the tree. This will also remove the need for thinning.

We suggest that November onwards would be a good time to undertake this work. 

